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Emergency maintenance to the Bella Vista pump house 
 
Emergency maintenance is required for the Bella Vista pump house today (June 24). 
 
This will only effect irrigation users coming off the Goose Lake water system from Blue Jay 
subdivision south to Bella Vista Road. The work is expected to be completed by Noon today.  
 
Customers in this area may experience low pressure or no water during this time.  This does not 
affect domestic water users. 
 
The City apologizes for any inconvenience this disruption may cause and appreciates your 
understanding.  
 
For more information: 
Utilities Coordinator 
250-550-3620 
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